Newburgh CE School

Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

First of all Congratulations to our Year 5 and 6 boys football team who
won the West Lancashire District Small Schools league for the second
year in a row and only conceded one goal in the process. We're all
extremely proud of you!

Our school councillors and eco councillors have got off to a flying start
this week with council members assisting in the school job interviews
for successful applicants this week. Our eco councillors in Rigby &
Venables have attended an eco fair to gather ideas for what the council
would like to focus on this year. Our Head Boy and Head Girl have also
attended leadership training to help them in their important role for us
here at Newburgh.

Congratulations to our successful job applicants. The standard of
application and interview was wonderful and our school councillors
also enjoyed the experience of interviewing for some of the roles. Our
successful candidates will shortly begin in their job roles.

On Monday we have our Harvest Festival in church to which you are all
very welcome. The service will be led by children in Years 1 and 2. We
will be accepting donations of tinned and packet food for Tawd Vale
Lions Club. Please bring these to school (not church).

On Thursday we have the first meeting of Newburgh Beacons. At
3.30pm you are all invited to join Rev. Jane for a family worship event
aimed at giving families the opportunity to celebrate their faith at an
alternative time to Sunday. This promises to be an informal, fun event
so please do come along and join in.

On Friday Rigby will spend the afternoon taking part in Forest School
activities. We hope to include our Key Stage 2 children in more Forest
school and outdoor activities as the year progresses.

Next week we will be sending home our annual data check to all

children in years 1-6. Please read through the information provided
thoroughly, sign and return to school before half term. Also, please
note the flu immunisations have been brought forward to Tuesday.

Mrs R Fowler
Headteacher

04/10/19

Next week at Newburgh:
School Meals: Week 2

Monday 7th: 9.15am—Harvest Service
in Church (all families welcome). Bring
donations of tinned food please.
Tuesday 8th: Flu immunisations
Wednesday 9th:

Thursday 10th: 3.30pm—Newburgh
Beacons worship group for families
Friday 11th: Rigby Forest School; 7pm
PTA Race Night

Don’t Forget!

Please ensure your dinner money
accounts in Parent Pay are in credit.
Thank you.

Stars of the Week:

Our superstars this week who have
demonstrated both effort in school and
Gospel Value of Respect are:-
Crane—Grayson McKenna

Halton — Isabelle Anderton
Lucas—Grace Holland

Rigby 3—Charlie Aughton

Rigby 4—Ethan Moore

Venables 5—The Boys Football Team

Venables 6—The Boys Football Team
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Newburgh Nursery
We've had a busy week learning all about

transport.

Thank you very much to Tawd Vale Lions who
donated some spare clothes to Nursery. It’s
extremely important that all children have spare
clothes with them for all Nursery sessions.

On Thursday 10th October nursery will be taking
part in a car wash as part of their transport
theme. Mrs Verrill’s car will be brought onto the
playground for children to learn all about the
parts of a car. Could children please bring a

bucket and a sponge with them for this activity.

Don’t forget to bring your donations of tinned/

packet goods to Nursery on Monday.

On Thursday 17th October Nursery will be hold-
ing an open morning focusing on Messy Play. All
our parents are very welcome to this (whether
your children attend on a Thursday or not).

Don’t forget to keep in touch with us using
Tapestry and follow us on Twitter
@NewburghNursery to see all the fun things we
get up to!

Thank you,

Mrs Verrill, Miss Menarry & Miss Renner

Breakfast & Afterschool Club
Breakfast and Afterschool Club humbers

continue to increase so can we please politely
request that all accounts either be brought up to
date or put in credit before half term in order for
children to keep their allocated spaces. Thank
you.

The After school activities for next week are:
Monday: Jigsaws

Tuesday: Beanbag Sewing

Wednesday: Lego

Thursday: Trim Trail

Friday: Film Friday

Thank you,
Mrs Ditchfield, Mrs Magee, Miss Renner, Mrs
Verrill
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Welcome to our PTA page!

Smarties Loose Change Collection

A big THANK YOU to everyone who filled their smarties tubes with loose change in the summer and
returned them to the office. This endeavour raised £300 for our PTA and the winning smarties tube
collector is Scarlet Rimmer from class Crane— Congratulations!! Thank you for all your effort—a prize has
been awarded. Thank you to Nicola Hayes & Anna Derbyshire for organising this for us.

Race Night—11th October 7pm
LAST FEW HORSES TO SPONSOR: For £5 you can name a horse and if your horse wins one of the races you
will win a bottle of fizz. Horses must be purchased and named by Wednesday so we can produce the pro-

gramme in time for Friday night.

We are still accepting donations of bottles of fizz for the winning horse owners, please bring these to the
school office or pass directly to a member of staff. Thank you.

Tickets for the night are £5 and can be bought from the school office. You should all have received a form
in school bags (one per family) to complete if this is easier. This can be placed in school bags and you can

buy horses or tickets using this.

Christmas Design Workshop

We will be running a workshop for children after school on Tuesday 15th October from 3.30-4.30pm. This is
for children to make their Christmas design from which you can then buy Christmas cards, tags or mugs etc.
ready for Christmas. The PTA benefits from all purchases made from these designs.

. All materials will be provided on the night including design ideas
. Children must be accompanied by an adult
. There will be a charge of £3 per child to cover the cost of materials and to raise funds for the PTA.

Chrissy is taking bookings now so please put your name down (with your payment) as soon as you like.

Instagram
The PTA now has an Instagram account. Please follow us on: https://www.instagram.com/

newburgh_ce_primary_pta/
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Newburgh Christ Church

The church services for October are as follows:

Sunday 6th October: HARVEST FESTIVAL Trinity Sixteen (Holy Communion at 9 & 10.30am). Hymns of Praise at 4pm
JAM Club will take place during the service

Sunday 13th October: Trinity Seventeen (Holy Communion at 9 and 10.30 am) JAM Club will take place during the

service.

Sunday 20th October: Trinity Eighteen (Holy Communion at 9am) Family Service at 10.30 am including JAM Club

Sunday 27th October: Trinity Nineteen (Holy Communion at 9am, Morning Prayer at 10.30am

It is Harvest Festival weekend on the 5th & 6th October—church will be open to see the decorations and
refreshments will be available in the vestry.

Save the Date! The church Harvest Supper will be held in school on Saturday 12th October 2019. Tickets can be

obtained from Mrs Swift.

Active Sports Holiday Club:

At Newburgh School Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd October 9am-3pm. Ages 4-11. £35 for all
three days or £15 per day. A sibling discount of 10% will apply. Book via the Active Sports website

www.activesoccer.co.uk

Parbold Library

Parbold Library will be hosting the following events:-
Lego Robotics—Thursday 10th October 4.30—6.30pm. A free family taster course creating ‘Milo’ the Mars Rover
and using the LEGO Robotics app to bring him to life.

Dinosaur Detectives—Thursday 24th October 10.30-11.30am. Children must be accompanied by an adult to this

dinosaur fun activity morning

Collections for School:

Please continue to collect the stickers from Aldi—we already have over 100 collected (we need 300 or more).

If you are thinking of purchasing any books please consider using The Book People to raise funds for us to spend on

new books for our library.




